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SE/2018/036432

Subject

“Nuclear power plant Mochovce VVER 4x440 MW 3rd construction”.

Notice

on continuation of administrative proceeding on the matter of issuing the authorization

for management of nuclear materials in the fresh fuel node, commissioning of nuclear facility
within scope of storage and handling of nuclear fuel in the fresh fuel node and the authorization
for early use of a building for the fresh fuel node within the scope of storage and handling of
fresh nuclear fuel in the nuclear facility Mochovce Unit 3 and 4 — postponement of the
deadline for submission of comments on the documentation for the decision.

With our letter ref. no. 4526/2018 from the date 17 July 2018 we have announced the

continuation of administrative proceedings in the matter of applications of Slovenské
elektrarne, a. s., for issuing an authorization:

for the management of nuclear material in a nuclear facility pursuant to section 5(3)(g)
of the Act No. 541/2004 Coll. as amended (hereinafter “the Act™), within the scope of
handling and storage of fresh fuel in the fresh fuel node (“administrative proceeding No.
1.17),

for the commissioning of nuclear facility pursuant to section 5(3)(b) of the Act, within
the scope of fresh fuel node within the scope of storage and handling of fresh nuclear
fuel in the building SO 800/1-02 Reactor Hall II. of the main generation unit
(“‘administrative proceeding No. 1.2”),

for the authorization of early use of a building pursuant to section 83 of the Building
Act No. 50/1976 Coll. and section 5(3)(b) and section 19(3) of the Act, for the fresh fuel
node within the scope of storage and handling of fresh nuclear fuel in the building SO
800/1-02 Reactor Hall II. main generation unit (“administrative proceeding No. 1.3”),

In the letter no. 4526/2018, we have informed you that comments of the administrative

proceeding participants on the decision may be sent to the Nuclear Regulatory Authority of

the
the

Slovak Republic not later than 27 August 2018. Herewith we announce, that based on
request of one of the participants of the administrative proceeding, we postpone the

deadline for comments on the documentation for the decision to 14 September 2018.

Yours sincerely

Telefon

Ing. Imrich Smrtnik
Director of the Division of Nuclear Safety
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